October, 2021 Newsletter

ELKO EUZKALDUNAK ¢

News:

Lunches to begin again as weather cools off. Watch the
website and local paper for dates and times.

October is nominations month with elections in
November. We have 3 seats on the board that will be
open; along with one NABO representative.

Scotty at the Star hosted the Mus tournament in
September. Many thanks go out to him for his efforts.

A BlIG THANK YOU

| personally want to thank all the members and non-
members that helped with this year’s festival. With all
the craziness of the last 18 months regarding the
pandemic, the 2021 National Basque Festival turned
out to be a big hit! It was good to see all the folks
coming out and having a great time. This year we tried
a slightly smaller toned-down version of the festival
and it was great success with a very good local turn
out. In addition to the local folks there was a showing
from out of town that we haven’t seen years. This
whole festival couldn’t have happened without all the
help that we received from everyone. You will never

know how much | personally appreciate the efforts.

THANK YOU! -
bk, Fo—
Choch Zaga
President of Elko Basque Club

Lunches: Jan 9th & Feb 13th
Sheepherders Ball: Mar 12th (Tentative)
Mus Tournament: Mar 13th (Tentative)
Lunches: April 10th & May 8th

National Basque Festival: July 2nd & 3rd



